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No.V.12025/84/2024-DE
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE
(Dental Education)
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the 17th September, 2024
To
1 The Executive Director
National Board of Examination,
Ansari Nagar, Mahatma Gandhi Marg,
New Delhi - 110029.

2, The DDG(ME),
Medical Counselling Committee,
Dte.GHS, Nirman Bhawan,

New Delhi- 110011

Sub: Reduction of qualifying percentile for NEET-MDS, 2024.
Sir,

| am directed to say that this Ministry has decided to lower the qualifying cut-off
percentile for NEET-MDS, 2024 by 21.692 percentile for each category (General,
SC/ST/OBC and UR-PWD) in pursuance of DCl's MDS Regulations, 2017 and
2nd proviso in clause 7(1) of DCl's Master of Dental Surgery course (Ist Amendment)
Regulations, 2018. The qualifying percentiles for NEET-MDS, 2024, for the academic
session 2024-25 now stand lowered as under:

S.No. |Category Qualifying Percentile

1z General (UR/EWS) 28.308
SC/ST/OBC

2 |Including PWD of SC/ST/OBC) 18.008

3. UR-PWD 23.308

2. NBE is, therefore, directed to bring out revised results in accordance with the above
lowered qualifying percentiles and MCC is requested to take appropriate action on

priority basis.
Signed by Yours faithfully,
Amit Kumar ‘
Date; 17-09-2024 11:11:36 (Amit Kumar)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tele: 011-23061521

Copy for information to:

(i) Secretary, Dental Council of India, National Dental Commission Building, Plot
No.14, near Sangam Cinema, Sector-9, R.K. Puram, New Delhi — 110022.



